

DONNA KELLEY, LCSW President & CEO

July 26, 2022

Town of Whitefield Attn: Yolanda Violette 36 Townhouse Rd Whitefield, ME 04353



Dear Yolanda,

On July 25, 2022, we received your check of \$173, the amount which residents voted to appropriate at your town meeting. On behalf of Waldo Community Action Partners (WCAP), I would like to take a moment to express my sincerest gratitude for your donation.

We recognize there are many competing requests for town resources, and we appreciate that your town chooses to support WCAP and the transportation services we provide for your residents. Our partnership is one that we hold in high regard and hope to continue for years to come.

Together we make a difference in the lives of countless families in need.

Sincerely,

Donna M. Kelley, LCSW

President & CEO

"Building strong families and communities by empowering people to achieve economic independence and self-reliance."

No goods or services were received in exchange for your contribution.

Waldo Community Action Partners is a 501©(3) organization (Federal Tax ID: 01-6020566) and your gift is tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law. Please retain this letter for your records and consult your tax advisor for further information.